
Congratulations to all of the students who put so much effort into their races at 

our St Aloysius 2020 Swimming  Carnival at Beresfield pool on Monday the ninth of December. We were blessed to find 

that the weather and the smoke conditions were in our favour and it was a beautiful day. It was a very successful 

carnival and we were even able to have the presentation of Age Champion medals and announce the winning House as 

well. 

It was really impressive to see so many of our students put 100% effort into performing their events to the best of their 

ability. It was also wonderful to see students encouraging their team mates as well as cheering on their friends. So well 

done one and all! 

Special thanks to the parents, teachers and staff who worked tirelessly throughout the day as officials or supervisors, 

your help is much appreciated. We could not have had such a successful carnival without you. 

Our Age Champions: 

AGE Champion Gold Champion Silver Champion Bronze 

8 Girls Chelsea Dilley Noa Weidemann Audrey Richardson 

8 Boys Samuel Niznik 

Lawson Burgess 

Samuel Bowling Samuel Sadlier 

9 Girls Charlize Eldridge Annie Lidbury Emily Scanes 

9 Boys Jacob Osborne Joseph Holz Taj Richardson 

Cooper Kelly 

Hayden Rawlings 

10 Girls Zara Rushford Gaby Stephen Molly Sadlier 

10 Boys Braith Punton Riley Wall Liam Bowling 

11 Girls Lucy Richardson  

Emmison Mate 

Rosie-Jean Tumbers Lara Campbell 

11 Boys Lachlan Jones Jack Dunn Henry Carpenter 

12 Girls Charlotte McDowell Caitlin Scanes 

Amber Finch 

Keely Sutton 

Niamh Cagney 

Kayanna Parkinson 

12 Boys Ryder Weidemann Harry Lidbury Ashton Clack 

Liam Campbell 

 

Congratulations to all of our Age Champion Gold, Silver and Bronze medal winners. This was the first time 

that we have awarded the Gold, Silver and Bronze Medals in each Age Championship and it was very 

exciting for all medal winners. 

Extra special congratulations to all competitors from the winning House... Chisholm!! Great effort and 

team work from all members of the proud Green Machine!! 

The Cluster Swimming Carnival is not until first term, so once the team has been finalised, that information 

will go out to the St Aloysius community. 

 

Richard Hannan 

Sports Coordinator 

 


